
 
PRE-PRIMARY BOOK WEEK @ GBS  

 
To inculcate the habit of reading amongst the young readers and to improve their verbal 
proficiency, ‘PRE-PRIMARY READING TOGETHER’ was observed during The Book Week from 
8th to 12th May, 2023. An array of activities was organised featuring stories like ‘The Moon 
and the Cap’ and The Sky is Falling Down’, specially selected for the Nursery and 
Kindergarten children respectively.  
Various innovative, narrative techniques like light and shadow, puppetry, music and dance 
were adopted by the vibrant storytellers to weave stories to the tiny tots during the morning 
assembly. Listening with rapt attention, they were exposed to the basics of theatrical 
movements, voice modulation and the rhythm of storytelling. The pre-primary wing wore a 
festive look and spared no opportunity to enthuse the pre-schoolers in this edutainment and 
expand their realm of imagination. 
 

 



 



 


